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May 4, 2016 
 
 
S. Datars Bere 
Managing Director, Housing, Social Services and Dearness Home 
 
I hereby certify that the Municipal Council, at its meeting held on May 3, 2016 resolved: 
 
10. That the following actions be taken with respect to the 4th Report of the London Housing 

Advisory Committee from its meeting held on April 6, 2016: 

a) the following actions be taken with respect to the staff report dated March 1, 2016 to the 
Community and Protective Services Committee, from S. Datars Bere, Managing Director, 
Housing, Social Services and Dearness Home, with respect to the community response 
to situations of potential vulnerable occupancies: 

 
i) the Civic Administration BE REQUESTED to consider the development of broader 

options to support the provision of care and supervision standards for vulnerable 
persons; 

 

ii) that Municipal Council BE REQUESTED to direct the Civic Administration to 
research options to improve the care and supervision of vulnerable persons, in 
unlicensed group homes; and, 

 
it being noted that the London Housing Advisory Committee received a verbal presentation 
from J. Schlemmer, Executive Director, Neighbourhood Legal Services and S. Datars 
Bere, Managing Director, Housing, Social Services and Dearness Home, with respect to 
this matter; 

 

b) the Civic Administration BE REQUESTED to provide an update with respect to supporting 
the community response to Syrian Newcomers to the London Housing Advisory 
Committee at a future meeting of the London Housing Advisory Committee; it being noted 
that the staff report from S. Datars Bere, Managing Director, Housing, Social Services and 
Dearness Home dated February 17, 2016 to the Community and Protective Services 
Committee, with respect to this matter, was received; and, 

c) clauses 1, 3 and 5 and 10, BE RECEIVED. 
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d) the attached submission from J. Schlemmer, Executive Director, Neighbourhood and 
Legal Services, with respect to clause a) above, relating to vulnerable occupancies BE 
RECEIVED and BE REFERRED to the Civic Administration for consideration in 
conjunction with the report being drafted with respect to this matter; it being noted that the 
Community and Protective Services Committee heard a verbal delegation J. Schlemmer 
relating to this matter   (10/6/CPSC) 

 
 
 
 
 
 
C. Saunders 
City Clerk 
lk/ 
 
 
cc. J. Schlemmer, Executive Director, Neighbourhood and Legal Services, 

SchlemmJ@lao.on.ca  
G. Kotsifas, Managing Director, Development and Compliance Services and Chief 
Building Official  

 O. Katolyk, Chief, Municipal Law Enforcement Services   
S. Giustizia, Manager, Housing 

 Chair and Members, London Housing Advisory Committee   
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From: Jeffrey Schlemmer (NLSLM)  
Sent: Tuesday, April 19, 2016 3:16 PM 
To: Saunders, Cathy <csaunder@london.ca> 
Cc: Ridley, Virginia <vridley@london.ca> 
Subject: Request for delegation to CAPS 
 
Hello Cathy, 
 
I would be grateful if you could place a request for delegation for me on the agenda of the next 
meeting of the Community & Protective Services Committee. 
 
I am seeking to speak on the issue of the Housing Advisory Committee’s request to Council 
dated April 6th, 2016:  
 
b)            that Municipal Council BE REQUESTED to direct the Civic Administration to 

research options to improve the care and supervision of vulnerable persons, in 
unlicensed group homes 

 
Best Regards, 
 
Jeff 
 

 
 
Jeff Schlemmer 
Executive Director 
 
507-151 Dundas Street 
London, ON N6A 5R7 
  
519-438-2890 
519-438-3145 (fax) 
 
nlslm.com 
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